
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 5, 2019 

 

 

Good day families, 

 

Following the conclusion of our ThoughtExchange online conversation last month, and the subsequent 

analysis as part of our review of the Mobile Central High School feeder system, we are sharing a report on 

the results with you.  

 

Through ThoughtExchange, the District invited participants to share thoughts and rate the thoughts of 

others. As you know, this review is underway to examine the potential to reconfigure St. Bernard’s 

Elementary to a Kindergarten to Grade 4 school, with the Grade 5s being assigned to Mobile Central High 

School. The District was very pleased to have more than 180 participants share over 370 thoughts with 

nearly 14,000 ratings. 

 

All information gathered will help inform Board Trustees as they prepare to make a decision during the 

April 13, 2019 meeting of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School Board. With that in mind, please 

see the attached document Mobile Central High Feeder System Review; What We Heard and 

Frequently Asked Questions/Concerns. 

 

Again, complete information on the School System Review Process is available on the District’s website, or 

directly here: https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2019/system-sbe-mch.jsp  

 

Thank you for your input and guidance throughout this consultation process. 

 

 

Regards, 

 
Darryl Feener 

Assistant Director of Education (Programs - Avalon Region) 

https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2019/system-sbe-mch.jsp

